
Oshawa Girls Hockey Association 
784 Taunton Rd. East 

PO Box 78022 
Oshawa, ON, L1K 7H0 

www.oshawagirlshockey.ca 

June 1, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to confirm                                                                                     .  is a volunteer with the 
Oshawa Girls Hockey Association for the 2023-2024 Season (June 1, 2023 to May 31, 2024). This 
individual will be providing hockey instruction to girls from the ages of six to nineteen. 

Our Governing Body, the Ontario Women’s Hockey Association (OWHA), mandates that each 
association thoroughly screen each and every individual who may have direct or indirect 
contact with our female hockey players. As an association, we require an individual to submit a 
Police Check: Vulnerable Sector Search before we allow them contact with our players and our 
teams.  

If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Tennant 
Oshawa Girls Hockey Association 
Privacy Officer 
privacyofficer@ladygens.ca  
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